Greetings Military Retired Golfers,

The National Retired Military Golf Classic Committee is sending this message to address the status of the
37 Annual Golf Tournament scheduled for 26-30 May 2020. We trust that this email finds you and your
families safe during this COVID-19 pandemic outbreak affecting our nation and the world.

The Committee met on 6 April and has determined that we will not be able to conduct our golf
tournament as scheduled for 26-30 May 2020 due to the pandemic outbreak. At this meeting, which
included the Myrtle Beach Golf Course representatives and Oceana Resort partners, we decided to
move the 37" Annual Golf tournament to 9-13 November 2020 (Veteran’s Day Week); an appropriate
time to honor Military Veterans from all eras. Registration will be 9 November 2020 with tournament
rounds played 10-13 November 2020.

We truly hope that you can adjust your calendars to join us in November and participate in some great
golf and comradery. If you can, your entry fee will of course carry forward to the November tournament
to include your Alabama ticket if you selected that option plus any additional Alabama tickets you
purchased. In fact, the Alabama ticket will enable those of you who selected that option to see their
more expensive Christmas show at the same rate as the May ticket pricing. For those of you who had
room reservations at Oceana Resorts, their Call Center Staff will contact you to move your room
reservation to November at pricing less expensive than May. Oceana Resorts has reduced staffing
during this pandemic, so please have patience and DO NOT call Oceana Resorts, they will call you. With
the new date in November, please continue to recruit new members into the fold and get the $20 PGA
Superstore Gift card for each new player referred.

If you're not able to make the adjustments to play in November but want to apply your 2020 application
payment to the May 2021 tournament, simply email Robin Pringle, Tournament Coordinator, at
Oceana.GroupSales@wynvr.com with that request and we'll carry that payment forward to May 2021.
If you're not sure about your availability but know you want to play, let Robin know by emailing her and
we'll hold your payment until you have the time needed to firm up your plans. Of course, if you later
determine you can't make the May 2021 tournament, we'll refund your payment at that later date.

If you're not able to play in November and know you can't play in the May 2021 tournament, let Robin
know that by emailing her at Oceana.GroupSales@wynvr.com and we'll refund your 2020 payment as
soon as possible.

We truly appreciate your loyalty to our annual military retirees’ golf tournament and look forward every
year to seeing you all at Myrtle Beach. We sincerely hope to see you 9-13 November 2020 in Myrtle
Beach, but if not then, please plan to join us next year for our 38" National Retired Military Golf Classic
in May 2021.

Again, we continue to pray for God's protection of you and your families and trust we'll see you in good
health and spirits soon.

Respectfully,

NRMGC Tournament Committee
MG(Ret.) Abe Turner, Chairman
COL (Ret.) Al Whatley, Director
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